




            
            

             
               

            
            

             
         

            
           

 

            
           

            
           

       

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 

An increase in traffic through the village will cause an increase in 
pollution, congestion and traffic noise. Roads, such as New Lane, are already busy 
during peak hours and other roads, such as Lady Lane, are not necessarily robust 
enough to withstand a greater influx of traffic. An increase in cars within the village is 
once again diminishing the peaceful nature of the village. The safe ambience and 
green spaces of this village should be protected for residents, including children, to 
enjoy. 

Finally, an increase in residents in this area would impact further on local services. 
The availability of doctor’s appointments is already sparse, with pre-bookable 
appointments often having a three week wait attached to them. This is already 
unacceptable and with an increase in demand for appointments, will only become 
worse. 

Finally, please note that our submission is in respect of the proposed development. 
While we have taken every effort to present accurate information for your 
consideration, as we are not a decision maker or statutory consultee, we cannot 
accept any responsibility for unintentional errors or omissions and you should satisfy 
yourselves on any facts before reaching your decision. 

Yours faithfully, 
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